
PUBLIC NOTICE

Beloit Health System and UW Cancer Center are hosting an open house and private
grand opening ceremony for the new Beloit Cancer Center on Thursday, January 23,
2014, at 4:30 p.m. at the Beloit Cancer Center, 1670 Lee Lane, Beloit, WI 53511. A
quorum of City Council members may be present.

Larry N. Arft, City Manager

Dated: January 15, 2014
Rebecca Houseman LeMire
City Clerk
www.ci.beloit.wi.us

** Please note that, upon reasonable notice, at least 24 hours in advance, efforts will be made to accommodate the
needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services. For additional information to request this
service, please contact the City Clerks Office at 364-6680, 100 State Street, Beloit WI 53511.


